The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning fo Life

Monday 12th March Weekly Newsletter

Attendance Matters ~ Week Ending 9t March

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Atftendance 99% 98% 95.3% 97.3% 95.9% 91.7% 99.4%

Well done to Y6 They had the highest attendance for week ending 9th March.

Sport Relief

On Friday 16th March please can children come in ‘sports’ clothes / own clothes and bring £1 for
Sport Relief. There will be sport activities in the afternoon and children will be walking/running a mile in
the afternoon.

Let's get people talking about Worlds Downs Syndrome Day
on 21 March 2018l

How? By wearing #LotsOfSocksl! ®0aksBolton

Come to school wearing brightly coloured socks, long socks, printed socks, 1 sock... even
3 socks for 3 chromosomes. The choice is yours, but we ask you to join us wearing lots
of socks. It is easy to do!

Take a picture of you in your socks and post on our Twitter page with #LotsOfSocks
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Friends of The Oaks ~ Can you help?

What is match funding?

Match giving or match funding is a simple way of maximising the fundraising efforts of your individual PTA
volunteers. It is an informal albeit corporate arrangement between a company and their employee. Not all
companies offer matched funding but those that do will pledge a sum of money relating to the amount their
employee has raised for or donated fo the charity of their choice. Some organisations will match fund on a £ for
£ basis, others will stipulate what they are prepared to give.

If you think your employer could help please let us know

. Spring 2018 Diary Dates

- Frlday 16th March ~ Sports Relief Fund Raising Day ~ Bring £1 dress own clothes
.Tuesday 20th March ~ Cinema Evening—Iletters have gone home

'VVed 21st March ~ Lots of Socks! ~ World Down Syndrome Day

" Frlday 23rd March ~ Finish for Easter Holidays.
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Uniform Reminders ~ Advanced Warning
After the Easter Holidays we will be adhering to the school’s policy for uniform and
Jewellery. Please note— Earrings are not to be worn to school. If children’s
ears are freshly pierced then plasters must be worn to cover the earrings.
Please wait until the summer holidays to get ears pierced and only wear earrings at
home.
Thank you for your support.

House Points Winners
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Parents Evening
Thank you for your support! Parents evening was great,
super atmosphere, brilliant attendance. Lots of discussions
around childrens’ progress. Lots of proud parents!

Toast will be on sale
at playtime on
Friday~20p a slice.
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Year 3 and Year 4 Singing Assembly

Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st March @ 9.00am
Tickets are on sale! Tickets are limited to 4 per family to begin with then extras will be
available. The assembly will last around 30 minutes and the children will be singing a
selection of songs that they have learnt in school and in music with Mrs Scattergood.

Times Tables Facts ~ Parents’ Support Needed

Timetables are learnt through regular practice of counting up in equal steps and quick questions, 5 minutes a
couple of times a week will make all the difference! Maybe in the back of the car or walking to school. Please
take time to work with your child to ensure they are meeting their Age Related Expectation for times tables. By
the end of Year 1 children need to be able to count in steps of 2 and 10. By the end of Year 2 know their 2,10,3
and 5 x tables. By the end of Year 3; 4 and 6 fimes tables. By the end of Year 4 up to 12 x 12 including all divi-
sion facts. All aspects of maths learning is easier for those children that know their times tables. With in-
creased expectations across the curriculum staff cannot spend weeks learning timetables. We want to be able to
ensure children have opportunities to apply their knowledge to practical maths.

Does your child know theirs?
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